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Mr Vincent Harmsen
Auguste Lambiottestraat 39-1
1030 Brussel

Belgium

e-mail: ask+request-3673-
bb4dc4eS@asktheeu.org

Subject: Your application for access to documents — Ref GestDem No 2017/0196

Dear Mr Harmsen

We refer to your e-mail dated 22/12/2016, in which you make a request for access to
documents, registered on 23/12/2016 under the above mentioned reference number, as
well as to our letter of 23 January 2017, indicating that we needed additional time to deal
with your request.

Your application is currently being handled. However, we will not be in a position to
complete the handling of your application within the revised time limit of 15 working days,
which expires on 13/02/2017.

In order to undertake this work in the most comprehensive manner, it has been necessary
to consult other services. The processing of your request will therefore require 15
additional working days. This new time limit will therefore expire on 6/03/2017.

We apologise for this delay and for any inconvenience this may cause.

Yours sincerely,

Harvey Rouse
Deputy Head of Unit
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